
Enu CHA 
SCHOOL CONTACTS 

Phone: 01209 712313  / Text: 07786207779  

 

TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Monday 24th July-Tuesday 25th July—School closed to pupils 

Wednesday 26th July—Summer Holidays 
 
 
 

 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

The menu after half term is week 3 

 
BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

FISTRAL— Frankie for focusing on his learning and being the first person in 
the sunshine! 

CRANTOCK— Ezmay for completing all of the maths challenges  

LAMORNA— Amber for being resilient and always trying her best 

MAENPORTH— Aaliyah for being reflective in her learning 

GODREVY— Lowen for being really active and curious in his learning, 
particularly Geography  

PORTHMEOR— Riley Q for his engagement, enthusiasm and curiosity 

PORTHCURNO— The whole class for great sportsmanship on sports day 

SWANPOOL— Ryley C for arriving to school everyday this week with a big 
smile on his face  

CADGWITH— Naya T outstanding cross country effort during Sports Day  

POLZEATH— Emily C for her determination with her learning 

HARLYN— Lacey H for fantastic concentration all week and being a great 
friend 

PERRANUTHNOE— Saphire for being a great team player and supporting 
her team on sports day 

GWENVOR— Mason T for bouncing back quickly after being poorly on 
camp! 

KYNANCE— Elsie for demonstrating a mature, responsible attitude 
throughout the London trip  
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CONTACT DETAILS 

 

It is very important that we have the correct contact details for parents/

carers. We need to have a minimum of 3 contacts per child please. 

If you have moved house or changed your number please contact the office to 

let us know either by text, class dojo or email. Thank you. 

 

 

PARKING  

 

Please can parents refrain from parking or turning around in the access road or 

in the staff car park leading to the main reception, this is STAFF ONLY parking 

and unfortunately staff are finding it difficult to park which ultimately will delay 

them being in class to look after your child. 

WE ARE A CASHLESS SYSTEM AND MONEY NEEDS TO 
BE PAID ONLINE 

 

Please make sure your child’s dinner money account is topped up with credit at the beginning of the week. 

We can send you a reminder password or print a barcode for you to pay cash at a pay point if preferred. 

If your child is in arrears you will need to provide them with a packed lunch. 

HOW IT WORKS: 

In the morning your child will order a school dinner at registration time. 

When they collect it from the canteen they will be marked off on the dinner list.  

The office will deduct £2.41 from their account. 

 

If you have any questions regarding school money please 
contact the office. 
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Due to industrial action, we have had to postpone the Colour Run until the next school year. 

We are looking at the 15th September as the new date, with the 22nd September being our plan B if the weather is 
against us. 

 

We realise this will be disappointing for the School Leavers but it can't be helped and we are in full support of the 
school and teachers. 

We are looking to see if we have enough colour powder to provide a photo shoot for the Leavers in a rainbow cloud 
dust for their end of School function. 

 

If any School Leavers already have Sponsorship paid via Just giving, please contact the PTFA Treasurer or Chair. 
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The Grand Summer Fayre is 

just a month away now, 

please start to drop in your 

old toys and teddies for the 

Tombola stalls. Ask at work 

for sponsorship of a stall. 

Have a friend who makes 

craft, ask them if they want 

a stall. 

We almost have enough 
volunteers for the fair, just 
need a few more for 3-4pm 

and 3-6pm please. 
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Would you like to help the School & PTFA raise funds for a fun and educational      
environment for our children? 

 

We need… 

 

1. Full on PTFA voting members, need good organisational skills, available to attend most of the monthly 
meetings and be willing to help out at events when work / home life allows. You would be part of our 
WhatsApp group where we brainstorm, plan and have friendly fun conversations about our events. 

2. Don't have time for a full PTFA role, we need Volunteer Cake bakers for our events and Cake Fridays,  
willing to bake treats for our events. 

3. Friday crew, we need volunteers to run our Cake and Frozen Fridays, 2:45-3:45, once a month, no other 
PTFA commitment required. 

4. Don't want to be full time but good at admin, we need a Easy Fundraising rep to keep posting updates on 
ways to raise funds which will be provided direct from source, job entails bi-weekly post on our social media 
page and updates for the group, no requirement to attend meetings or events. 

5. Raffles Officer, this role would see you only operating as someone who emails various local and national 
companies requesting donations. Mainly prior to our big festive events. Ideally suited to someone with good 
communication skills and enjoys blagging freebies! Again no requirement to attend meetings or events. 

6. Pre loved Uniform Rep, we need some one to help organise, collect and sort out Pre Loved Uniform events. 
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

Sports Days 

Thank you to everyone who attended Sports Day this week. Thankfully, we managed to 

do them all before the rain came. This was my first year of experiencing Sports Day at 

Rosemellin and from my point of view I think they ran really well. I particularly liked the 

fact that you get to follow your child around to the different activities and that they can 

take part in all of it. Thank you to Mr Woodmason for organising this event.  

 

Class Movement 

Next week, we shall be informing you of which class/teacher your child will be moving to in September. There 

will then be a transition morning taking place on Thursday 13th July. If your child has 1:1 support we will let 

you know the adult that will be with them.  

 

Red Panda 

As you will have seen, the Red Panda won the vote and will be sponsored by Rosemellin school. I would like to 

take the opportunity again to thank the PTFA for organising and heavily subsidising this event. The children 

had the best time.  

 

London Trip 

Some of our Year 6 children went on the London residential Monday – Wednesday. It looked like an incredible 

experience and there have been so many lovely positive comments. I am extremely proud of all the children 

that attended the trip – their behaviour was impeccable and they represented our school perfectly. I would 

like to thank the adults involved in this residential. It is not an easy task taking a large group of children away, 

especially to our capital city and I appreciate the time they give to ensure our children have the best time. 

Thank you to Mr Rice who organised the residential – many months of planning and risk assessment writing 

was involved.  

I will be sending out a parent questionnaire regarding school residentials so please keep your eye out for it.  

 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend.  


